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“The Way Forward” outlines Government's vision for sustainability and growth in 
Newfoundland and Labrador and is available online at: http://www.gov.nl.ca/pdf/
the_way_forward.pdf.  
 
One of the over 50 initiatives included in the "Way Forward” is a review of NLHC's 
programs and services with an aim to:  
 
• ensure the mandate of the organization reflects current priorities; 
• optimize the use of federal and provincial funding in the delivery of programs and 

services; 
• identify the means to reduce complexity and duplication within the system; and 
• realize efficiencies, improve services and streamline the organization with no negative 

impact on clients. 
 
NLHC is consulting with tenants, employees and community stakeholders province-wide 
to share their ideas on how programs and services can be improved. We want to ensure 
that you have a say in how NLHC responds to your needs and that decisions about 
housing needs are guided by input from existing tenants and clients.  
 
You can complete our on-line survey and share your ideas regarding our programs 
and services at: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NLHCTenantSurvey 
 
We look forward to hearing from you.  

 
 
 

 

http://www.gov.nl.ca/pdf/the_way_forward.pdf
http://www.gov.nl.ca/pdf/the_way_forward.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NLHCTenantSurvey

